## **PUBLIC NOTICE**

Pursuant to RSA 31:95-b and Article 14 of the 2000 Town Meeting, the Auburn Board of Selectmen will hold a public hearing on Monday, November 13, 2017 beginning at 7:00 P.M. at the Auburn Town Hall for the purpose of receiving public comment concerning the acceptance and expenditure of the following unanticipated revenues:

- Receipt of \$137,228.26 from the State of New Hampshire as additional funding for local highway aid that is not already locally budgeted, and to authorize the expenditure for the following projects:
  - Salt Storage Facility \$75,000
  - Temporary Driveway Access for properties affected by closure of Griffin Mill Bridge - \$15,000
  - Engineered Plans for Multi-Use Path along Route 121 from Eaton Hill Road to Shore Drive -- \$30,000
  - Drainage System Improvements for Dartmouth Drive \$17,228.26

Board of Selectmen Town of Auburn November 1, 2017